
Support for HB0336 

I urge you to support HB0336. Baltimore is over-policed, and wealthy institutions like Johns Hopkins 

should not be allowed to have ARMED police forces with arrest power. After issues with racial profiling 

from other campuses, for example Tyrone West who was killed by a Morgan State officer in 2017. 

Evidence shows that private police forces bring more harm to predominantly Black and working-class 

communities than any good. I urge you to support this bill. 

 


